
We’d love you to be part of something 

special!

We’re planning an exciting new research study that brings together care 

homes and primary schools to explore the social and mental wellbeing 

benefits of different generations spending time together.

If funded, the project will begin in winter 2026 or spring 2027. We’re 

looking for care homes and primary schools who are curious, open, and 

excited to try something new with us. 

What could this look like?

→ Children and older adults learning with and from each other

→ Shared activities designed to spark connection, joy and confidence

→ A chance to shape research and have a lasting impact on how 

schools and care homes work together in the future

If your school or care home would like to know more or have an initial 

chat about what being involved might mean - we’d love to hear from you.

Email: Alison Clyde or Liz Forbat by the end of September 2025

mailto:alison@gwt.scot
mailto:%20elizabeth.forbat1@stir.ac.uk

	Slide 1: We’d love you to be part of something special!  We’re planning an exciting new research study that brings together care homes and primary schools to explore the social and mental wellbeing benefits of different generations spending time together.

